
4. STRATEGIC PLAN UPDATE 

 A report had been circulated by the Director providing a copy of the 
Strategic Plan. 

 The group were advised that over 40 responses had been received during 
the consultation period on the Strategic Plan and that officers of West 
Lothian Council were currently reviewing how best to respond to these 
responses and incorporate any required updates into the Strategic Plan 
before it was presented to the next meeting of the Integrated Joint Board. 

 Decision 

 To note the contents of the Strategic Plan. 
 


